
 

 

Virtual Ward Forum 
Monday, April 19, 2021 from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 
Ward 20 school councils, student councils, parents/caregivers, community 
members and staff are invited to come together to share school updates and 
discuss any concerns you may have. Ward 20 superintendents have been 
invited and will be available to answer your questions and to address your 
concerns. 
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	How to Join the Ward Forum

